June 28, 1968

Dear Comrades,

The editorial staff has found the following two letters from Dave Wulp and Peter Camejo useful. would like further comments -- pro or con -- any of the comrades might have on the suggestions contained in these letters, or other points of criticism or other suggestions. Such ideas from the field are an important aid in helping the staff put out a better Militant.

(NOTE: We have received a detailed analysis of the French elections from Joe Hansen, unfortunately too late to put into the July 5 issue, but it will appear in the July 12 issue.)

Comradely,

Barry Sheppard

Barry Shappanel

Editor